
What a blessed year we have had at 
Mapleview! 

It has been an exciting year that we met 
with anticipation because things were 
going back to what we knew as normal 
here at church. We were able to launch 
all our ministries & programs, some new 
ministries, along with amazing 
celebrations.  
  
Here are some highlights of my 
responsibilities from this past year: 
  
•  Assisting Pastor Jay wherever needed 
•  Leading the staff and our staff meetings 
•  Attending Board Meetings 
•  Leading the Servants Board 
•  Meeting with individuals and couples     
   with one-on-one appointments.  
•  Child Dedications 
•  Bible Studies 
•  Canada Day Celebration 
•  Newcomers Connections 
•  Volunteer Recruiting 
•  Oversight was given to: 

              • Outside & Inside Church 
                 Services and Volunteer teams 

              • Summer of Love Sunday 
                 Volunteers 

              • Summer Interns Administration 

              • 25 Anniversary Celebrations        
      for the Month of September 

              • Christmas Decor Volunteer     
       teams 
  
  

Thank-you to:
 
•  I would like to say a special thank-you      
   to our staff who are a pleasure to do              
   ministry with. Each of you with your             
   own God given gifts and abilities make  
   our team amazing! 

•  A thank-you to our teams of volunteers  
   who serve willingly and graciously 
   wherever needed; ushers, parking 
   attendants, traffic directors, greeters,   
   guest services, giving centre, set-up   
   teams both inside and outside, building  
   teams, decor teams and our Servants   
   Board - we are so grateful for each one  
   of you. Thank-you for serving at 
   Mapleview! 
  
May we all continue to impact the people 
around us with the love of Jesus! 
  
Respectfully Submitted, 
Lori-Lynn Head

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR


